SELECTMEN'S MEETING

January 5, 1987

Present were Selectmen Mansfield, Olson, and Dodge and secretary Sizemore.

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Colburn were in to discuss the rules and regulation to build a home and horse arena. They purchased the Zoning Ordinances booklet and were referred to the Board of Adjustment.

Bonnie Leaney brought in letters to be sent to abutters regarding the construction and operation of the transfer station.

William Hebert came in with an estimate for repairs to Town Hall. They accepted his estimate and he will proceed with repairs.

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 PM.

Submitted, Linda Sizemore